
Nanaimo MOA Network

In 2019, local clinics began raising concerns about challenges in
recruiting and retaining MOAs. At the same time, universities and

colleges were seeing low enrollment in related programs, and
MOAs themselves were reporting feelings of burnout and a lack
of support. In response, the Nanaimo Division launched a local

MOA Network to help address these issues and provide
meaningful support

Joining the Network provides you with events, training opportunities,
resources, and a quarterly newsletter.

Division Website

The Division Website is your one-stop shop for the MOA Network!
This is where you will find resources, upcoming events, any

handouts from previous sessions, past newsletters, THIS
document, and of course, the link to join the Network!

https://www.thenanaimodivision.ca/our-work/medical-office-assistants-moa-network
https://www.thenanaimodivision.ca/our-work/medical-office-assistants-moa-network

